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This may be the last Courier for some 

time. Thanks to the help of Karl Laithwaite 

Headmaster of the School the courier is 

printed on the school’s photocopier and as 

we are all aware the school will be closed 

after this week. 

We are entering a situation which we have 

never experienced before and with no idea 

of how long it will last so it is not possible 

to indicate any future activities in Temple 

Sowerby with any confidence that they 

will occur! 

The all day breakfast on 15th March was 

very successful with about 60 present. 

Most of you will have received an 

information sheet about the local Covid-19 

support group which has been set up. Full 

details including contact numbers are on 

the website. Contacts 

Caryl 07740 422310 or                                         

caryl.varty@btinternet.com    and   

 Kevin 07768858515  

 Andy  017683 61578    
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